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The WCU Police Department has learned that the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office has made an arrest regarding the incident described below.  We are still encouraging anyone who has information associated with this advisory to contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office at 828.586.1911.


On 11/01/2020, at approximately  01:17 a.m., the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office received a call of a disturbance at an off-campus location.  Deputies are investigating a possible incident that involved the unlawful discharge of a firearm near the Landing apartment complex.  No injuries have been reported and it is believed that the weapon was discharged from a vehicle.  If you have any information in regards to this incident please contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office at 828.586.1911.  
As always we encourage everyone to be vigilant and watch out for themselves and their neighbors.  You are the eyes and ears for crime prevention.
1. Be aware of your surroundings
1. Give someone (roommate, close friend, parents) information about your plans for the evening
1. Pay attention to your surroundings and others’ nonverbal cues and behavior
WCU Police

